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Hello Joseph, My name is Jodi Thornley. I have children attending Clark County schools and Nevada state college 1
strongly oppose the mandatory use of the COVID 19 vaccine on our Nevada students. Please put my opposition in
record. Please note:

The students in Nevada deserve to maintain their Constitutionally guaranteed right to say "no" to drugs for any
reason. It is a violation of Nuremberg Code to force anyone to participate in a medical experiment (and with non-
FDA approved drugs, these vaccines qualify as experimental). It is a violation of the 1st amendment to require
anyone to violate his or her religious beliefs in order to participate in society and especially at publicly-funded
schools.

My family of six has an extremely rare genetic disorder that hasn’t been fully identified yet and physicians All over
the world have been working on it for 20 years! We are told not to take vaccines because we do not know how it
will affect us, both the family members who present with significant disabilities and those who are carriers. If
mandated to we will transfer to college in utah. Please don’t make Nevada even less desirable for furthering
education.

Jodi Thornley and family
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